
HAMPDEN COUNTY PROBATE & FAMILY COURT 
 

Disclaimer: The following is offered of an informational summary of court operations based on our 

interpretation of data provided by the Court and other sources. This summary should not be relied 

upon as it provides general information and may not include the most accurate or up to date 

procedures at this time.   

 

IMPORTANT NOTE: All courts, including Hampden PFC, are constantly adjusting their 

procedures during the coronavirus crisis. Please contact the Court for up to date information.   

 

For specific questions about Hampden PFC operations, please contact the Court by email at 

hampdenprobate@jud.state.ma.us and phone at (413) 748-7600 

 

i. The Courthouse was temporarily closed through Friday, March 27, 2020. 

ii. Courthouse expected to reopen on Monday, March 30, 2020 but only as provided 

for in Standing Order 2-20; namely, access to the courts is limited to emergency situations.  
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